A letter to younger citizens

Last night I was asked on Any Questions why I supported Brexit which the
young questioner thought would have an adverse effect on her generation in
particular. Here is a longer version of my answer.

Dear fellow voter,

I support Brexit above all for the younger generation, because it will give
to you something I was denied. It will give you the most precious political
inheritance of all. It will give you a powerful UK democracy where the
British people can make their own choices. Our Parliament will be able to do
whatever the people wish, whatever we choose in the ballot box.

The freer the country the more prosperous it usually is. The USA is a mighty
economy based on the architecture of freedom, and on the great principles of
its Constitution. Switzerland is richer than EU countries, with a fine
tradition of Parliament and referenda. Norway'’s democracy has been preserved
by staying outside the EU, and she too is a very rich country.

It is because I have confidence in the generations to come that I want to
pass to them a democracy that works, where they will be in charge as they
reach the age of holding powerful jobs. It is the EU’'s austerity policies and
thought throttling centralisation that has spawned such high youth
unemployment in many EU countries. I do not want you to have to battle to
restore our democratic freedoms, and to resist their further erosion to the
EU, as I have had to do.

Yours sincerely

John Redwood
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